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I just want to say that we need to move against single use plastics as soon as possible, and along 
with obvious contenders like plastic cutlery and straws it seems that dome lids are thoroughly 
unnecessary to humans and dangerous to wild life. So please look at making the list of plastic 
items to be withdrawn from the fast food world inclusive of dome lids and those tiny soy sauce 
fish bottles. 


